

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

23rd September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Once again, this term we will be celebrating Harvest Festival. There will be a special assembly on Tuesday 1st October where the children can bring along an item of food that will be donated to the Beacon food bank in Havant. It would be wonderful for the children to bring along something such as an item of fresh fruit or vegetables or tinned items/dry goods, such as cereal. Over the years, many of you have been incredibly generous with your donations, but this year we know that food shopping is currently very expensive. Please remember, one item is a wonderful gesture and only donate if you can afford to.

On the day, children are to keep their donation in the classroom until the morning assembly when they will be able to place it on the Harvest table in the hall. Please do not send donations in before this day as there will be nowhere to store them.

Thank you so much for your support – it is greatly appreciated.

Many thanks and Happy Harvest!

Mrs #airall

Assistant Head Teacher









